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 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL                        December 11, 2023 
 
Marshall County Regional Sewer District 
112 W. Jefferson Street 
Plymouth, IN 46563 
 
Dear Board of Trustees, 
 

RE: Marshall County Regional 
Sewer District Plan  

 
 

Pursuant to Indiana Code (IC) 13-26-2-10, and as required in the Order Forming the 
Marshall County Regional District (District) signed December 12, 2022, a district plan (Plan) 
was required to be submitted by the District to the Indiana Department of Environmental 
Management (IDEM). 

 
IDEM has received and reviewed the Plan and determined the Plan conditionally 

approved. IDEM requests that the following be completed for the Plan to be approved: Chapter 
12.0 “Selected Plan and Proposal Project” Table 46 “Project Schedule”  

 
Please submit the completed Plan to IDEM within 90 days of the date this notice is sent. 

Submit via email at efaust@idem.in.gov or at the following address: 
 

Ms. Emily Faust 
Office of Water Quality 

Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
100 North Senate Ave., IGCN-1255 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 317-232-5727 or at 
efaust@idem.in.gov. 
 
        Respectfully,  

 
        Emily Faust  
          RSD Coordinator  
        Office of Water Quality  

mailto:efaust@idem.in.gov

